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Ben,
 
This is in reference to your Financial Assurance submittal, dated December 16, 2016, for
NRC License No. 41-08361-01.  In the Certification of Financial Assurance document the
table listing the radioisotopes, form, and amount does not match what is on your NRC
license.  For instance, item B.(2) from your license does not appear on the table in the
Certification and item E. is listed under item B.  Please resubmit the Certification of
Financial Assurance with the table correctly matching types and amounts of materials
authorized by the license.  If you have any questions my contact information is listed below.
 
Steve
 
Steve Hammann
Senior Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1, Division of Nuclear Material Safety
Decommissioning & Technical Support Branch
610-337-5399
stephen.hammann@nrc.gov
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